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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Shooting Incident 
 

Chatham County, GA (July 27, 2020) –  The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating a shooting incident that happened Sunday afternoon. 

Police were called to Aquinnah Drive in the Hampton Place subdivision for a report of shots 

fired. The victim was taken by private vehicle to Memorial Health University Medical Center 

with a non-life threatening gunshot wound. The preliminary findings of the investigation indicate 

that this was not a random crime, and that the victims knew each other. 

Anyone with information is asked to call the Chatham County Police Department at 912-652-

6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. 
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